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● The annual board meeting of ESSE took place in Oxford in September. The following news may be of interest to HASE members:


•New Editor of The Messenger. The Spring 2004 issue of The Messenger will be edited by John Stotesbury, who replaces Martin Kayman. HASE members are strongly encouraged to submit articles or news items for publication in The Messenger. The new Editor can be contacted at:  john.stotesbury@joensuu.fi 


•President of ESSE. Adolphe Haberer was re-elected for another 3-year term of office.


•ESSE Summer School. A proposal for this is to be discussed at the next Annual General Meeting


•The Bologna Declaration. Presidents of national associations in ESSE will be completing a questionnaire preparatory to a discussion of the implications of the Bologna Declaration (now officially known as the Bologna-Prague-Berlin Process). The aim of this is to create a European Space for Higher Education (ESHE) by 2010, in order to make university qualifications across Europe more compatible, giving graduates greater mobility and employability. The results of the ESSE survey will be discussed at a panel being prepared on the subject for the next ESSE conference at Zaragoza

● Conferences

Zaragoza.  Details of the next biennial ESSE conference to be held in Zaragoza, Spain, 8-12 September, 2004, can be found at the following site: www.essenglish.org/zaragoza
The deadline for the submission of proposals for papers is 21 March, 2004. The forthcoming issue of The Messenger (Autumn, 2003) will also give details. We hope to have a large number of HASE members participating in this event.


Athens. The next HASE conference is entitled “Chronotopes and Chronoscripts: Time in Texts and Texts in Time”, and will be held at the University of Athens in May, 2005. More details soon.


A Greek-Bulgarian Collaboration. HASE is organizing a conference jointly with the Bulgarian Society, to take place in both countries in September, 2005. Subject of conference: “Politics and/in Aesthetics: From Visions to Revisions”. More details soon.

● “Body” Conference Publication(s). After the very successful conference “The Flesh Made Text: Bodies, Theories, Cultures in the Post-Millennial Era” in Thessaloniki in May of this year, the organizers are preparing the publication of at least one, probably two volumes of essays arising from the conference.

● Bursaries. HASE is proud to announce the awarding of an ESSE Bursary this year to one of its members, Maria Vara (see The Messenger, Spring 2003, p.3).  All HASE Associate (Graduate Student) members are encouraged to apply for these bursaries, worth E1,000 for research in an English-speaking country. For details see the ESSE website www.essenglish.org Deadline for application: 1st March.

●HASE Website. For further details on the above subjects, you may visit the HASE website, which is now up and running, at www.enl.auth.gr/hase All suggestions for additions will be welcome – e.g. to the “Events” page.
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